
Special Meeting of Council on Beach Closure 
 

The Town of Cobourg has announced that a Special Council Meeting will be held on
Monday, June 1st, 2020, via Zoom Videoconference at 4 p.m. to discuss the following
matters:

Closure of Victoria Beach

The agenda will be published on the Civic Web portal:  
         https://cobourg.civicweb.net/portal  

For those wishing to make a Delegation before Council:

Submit a completed Request for Delegation Form, including preferred date.
Ensure you have a computer with internet access to enable you to participate
electronically as an ‘Attendee’ to make your deputation to Council during their
meeting.
If you do not want to participate by video, or do not have the necessary technology,
you may use a telephone and call in to participate and make your deputation.
Once your deputation request has been received and approved for a Council
meeting date, you will receive further detailed instructions on how to participate in
the Council meeting.

https://cobourgtaxpayers.ca/
https://cobourg.civicweb.net/portal
https://www.cobourg.ca/en/town-hall/resources/Legislative-Services/Delegation-Request-Form---080919.pdf


For those wishing to submit correspondence:

Submit an email containing your name, address and your comments on the matter
to clerk@cobourg.ca prior to 4 p.m. on the day of the meeting.

Citizens are free to contact any member of Council directly with other matters or
questions and are encouraged to tune into the LIVE YouTube feed to watch the Municipal
Council meeting at www.youtube.com/towncobourg.

Any questions with respect to this protocol may be directed to the Municipal Clerk
at clerk@cobourg.ca.

We also have a COVID-19 Information page with links to a lot of good information. 

https://cobourgtaxpayers.ca/2020/04/04/covid-19-information/

Help Us To Be Heard
Get involved! If you like what you see and have like-minded friends or neighbours, please
share this email with at least two of your contacts. Together we can make sure that
residents are well informed about the Town issues that affect us all. Help make Cobourg a
better place to live, work and play. 

PLEASE DONATE TO THE CTA
The CTA is completely volunteer run with no paid staff, no funding from

government or special interests. Donations will be used to pay for Freedom of
Information requests, our website, and other expenses. 

Cheques are also welcomed and can be sent to:

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=clerk@cobourg.ca
http://www.youtube.com/towncobourg
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=clerk@cobourg.ca
https://cobourgtaxpayers.ca/2020/04/04/covid-19-information/
http://us11.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=d24f4e11f1b0a31209f63a9ad&id=af3db58ace&e=[UNIQID]


              Cobourg Taxpayers Association 
                      24 Pebble Beach Drive 
                      Cobourg ON  K9A 2C5 
 

Contact us at : info@cobourgtaxpayers.ca 

Thank You!
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